
 
        

D-27313 Dörverden, 03.08.2013 

   

       In der Worth 33 

       Tel.: +49/(0)4234-94 110 

       Fax: +49/(0)4234-94 112 

       e-mail: manfred.bosse@t-online.de 

 

Dear participant, 

 

with this invitation we hope you can take part at the  

 4
th

 gathering of the Central Europe Subregion in the Hansestadt Lübeck 

 from 21
st
 – 25

th
 May 2014. 

It is a very interesting program because in this time there are in Lübeck the International 

Hansedays with about 300.000 participants with ships, exhibitions, market stalls and others. 

At the 22
nd

 May we have a city tour with the guild “Lübsche Ehr” and at the 24
th

 a ship tour 

on the river Trave to Travemünde and than back to Lübeck to eat the traditional “Labskaus”. 

In the other time you can look what happens in the city and in the evening we are sitting in 

our hotel singing and talking. 

Details with the registration form you can see on the homepage from ISGF (www.isgf.org) or 

of our Subregion (www.home.scoutnet.de/zentraleuropa). 

Announcements till 15
th

 January 2014 to the address above with 50,-- € to the account of the 

Subregion (see the registration form). 

Costs: 

 Single room in “Hotel am Dom”   225,-- € 

 Double room in “Hotel am Dom”   217,-- € 

 More-bed-room (7 beds) in “Sleep up”  165,-- € 

 Appartement (2 beds) in “Sleep up”   209,-- € 

Included are accommodations, breakfast, dinner  and all things of the program without the 

traditional “Labskaus”.  After your registration you will get more information by Mail. 

 

There are only 51 beds and therefore it is important to register very early because in Lübeck 

are no more accommodations in this time. 

 

Yours in Guiding and Scouting 

 
Manfred Bosse 

President Central Europe Sub-Region 
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